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Rollie 
Koop, Superintenden

School District No. 69 
(Qualicum)

Memo
Date: June 8, 2015

To: Director Julian Fell, AREA F

RE: Three Lots (20, 21 and 22) — Former Errington Elementary School Site on Grafton Avenue

The Board of Education of School District 69 recently passed a motion to return two lots of Crown Land (23 and
24) at this site back to the Provincial Government as required by the School Act. Additionally, the Board has
made application for a Crown Land Grant for property adjoining the current Errington Elementary School site
for the purposes of improving traffic flow and parking at the school.

At the Public Board Meeting held on May 26, the Board asked staff to give public notice of its consideration of
options for the remaining three lots on Grafton Avenue at the former Errington Elementary site. The following
advertisement has been placed in the local paper soliciting feedback on options including possible sale of the
lots to fund the traffic improvements on the anticipated Crown Land Grant adjoining the current Errington
Elementary site:

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 69 (QUALICUM)

PUBLIC NOTICE

School District Considers Disposition of Property

The Board of Education of School District 69 (Qualicum) is seeking the public's input as to the
best use for the three remaining lots owned by the Board located at 1530 Grafton Avenue;
Errington, BC; VOR 1VO, the Former Errington Elementary School site. Specifically, these
are Lots 20, 21 and 22, Block 46, District Lot 139, Nanoose District, Plan 1989. One
outcome could be the sale of the three lots to provide the funding for a turnaround and
parking lot at Errington Elementary School.

Prior to making any final decision with respect to the disposition of this property, the Board
invites written comments from the public on or before June 30, 2015.

Comments:
Written comments can be mailed to:
AU: Ron Amos, Secretary Treasurer
School District 69 (Qualicum)
PO Box 430
Parksville, BC; V9P 2G5
or dropped off to the School Board Offices, 2nd floor; 100 E. Jensen Avenue; Parksville, BC.

Please feel free to submit your thoughts and/or ideas to the Secretary Treasurer as noted above.

Rollie Koop

Superintendent of Schools
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